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A public interest/safety concern (referred to as whistleblowing) can be raised by 

email to gram.whistleblowing@nhs.scot, by using an Online Form, or by contacting a 

Confidential Contact directly – details available at Whistleblowing (nhsgrampian.org) 

 

Concerns can be raised and handled with 

Confidential Contact input or without if preferred. 

 

Your concerns will then be passed on (without revealing who has raised them) to the 

relevant Director or Portfolio lead to arrange an investigation into your concerns by a senior 

member of staff who is conflict free and independent of the area or people involved. 

 

Once the concern has been received a Confidential Contact or The 

Whistleblowing and Speak Up Manager will get in touch by your 

preferred way, i.e. email, phone, MS Teams meeting. 

 

If your concern involves an Executive, Director, Portfolio Lead, or 

someone that reports to someone at this level, than an independent 

investigation will be arranged without their involvement. 

At the conclusion of the investigation you will be told what the high level findings have 

been – without disclosing information about individual members of staff, and if any 

actions and learning has come from you raising a concern.  

During the contact you will be offered any support or advice that 

you would like and your concerns will be explored with you. 

 

If you are not satisfied that your concerns have been taken seriously 

and have not been handled in a conflict free way you can contact the 

Independent National Whistleblowing Officer (INWO) for advice. 

mailto:gram.whistleblowing@nhs.scot
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/mgdmux
https://www.nhsgrampian.org/about-us/whistleblowing/
https://inwo.spso.org.uk/national-whistleblowing-standards

